DONATIONS FROM ROBERT MADSON

Thomas E. Troland, Brigadier General, U.S.A. Commanding, Feb. 19, 1944, to each ASTP Trainee. Letter re:
ASTP De-activation.

Robert Madson, Nov. 27, 1944, to Parents on Nazi Stationery. Xerox of transcribed letter written in Alsace.
Robert Madson, April 19, 1998, “Where Is Everybody-or-Where Did Everyone Go?”

Robert Madson, April 19, 1998, “Ramblings.”

Robert Madson, April 19, 1998, “Some Statistics about Company 1, 328" Infantry Regiment, 26™ Yankee Division,
WWIL.”

Robert Madson Scrapbook re: Providence College
Xerox of 4 photos
Xerox of autographs March 19, 1994
Xerox of Providence map and photo
Xerox of ASTP graduation program, Jan. 28, 1944
Xerox of Harkins Hall postcard
Providence College memorabilia
8 photographs and 9 negatives of Harkins Hall, Aquinas Hall and Old Guzman Hall
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